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The Streets, Sidewalks, Sewer, Utilities & Recycling Committee was called to order 
at 6:00pm on Thursday, May 9, 2019 at the Village Hall, 500 Madison Avenue. The 
meeting is being held in compliance with Wisconsin Open Meetings Law. Board 
members present:  Randy McHugh and Roberta Montague via phone. 
  
Meeting with Ruekert/Mielke 
The Village of Sullivan met with Dave Arnott with Ruekert/Mielke Engineering.  
The Committee informed Ruekert/Mielke that the Village Board discussed and 
approved to contract with Town and Country Engineering for the Sewer 
Connection Project.  Ruekert/Mielke is able to continue working with our current 
system until the sewer connection is completed. 
Trustee McHugh left the meeting at 6:09pm. 
 
Adjourn 
A Montague motion carried on a voice vote to adjourn the Streets, Sidewalks, 
Sewer, Utilities & Recycling Committee meeting at 6:23pm. 
 
 

Heather Rupnow 
Clerk/Treasurer  
Posted:  05/30/2019 


